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Docket No. 50-344

Portland General Electric Company
121 SW Salmon Street, TB~17
Portland, Oregon 97204

Attention: Mr. David W. Cockfield, Vice President, Nuclear
Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION TROJAN NUCLEAR PLANT

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. L. Carson and J. Russell of
this office on Septemoer 11 through 15, 1989, of activities authorized by NRC
License No. NPF-1 and to the discussion of our findings held by Mr. Russell
with Mr. Lentsch and other members of your staff at the conclucion of the
inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

No violations of or deviations from NRC reguirements were identified as a
result of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document PRoom.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we wiil be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely, t ;
d\((ﬁnal SKJL{_ G
Gregory-P. Yuhas, ChYef

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 50-344/89-21

cc w/enclosures:

T. D. walt, General Manager

C. P. Yundt, Trojan Nuclear Plant

L. A. Girard, Vice President and Genera)l Counsel
D. Stewart-Smith, Oregon DOE
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bce w/enclosure:
Pro*oct Inspector
Resident Inspector
G. Cook

B. Faulkenberry

J. Martin

R. Nease, NRR
Docket File

bcec w/o enclosure:
LFMB
M. Smith

REG&ON/{Q  pant
JRugsel LCarson FWenslawski
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